
Charlottesville and TJPDC invite all interested citizens to comment on the Draft 
Program Year 2022 CAPER annual report. The report describes how the 
participating jurisdiction used funds to provide low-income aff ordable housing 
and community development in the program year July 1, 2022 – June 30, 2023. 
The draft is available at https://tjpdc.org/our-work/thomas-jeff erson-regional-
home-consortium/caper-2022/ or by contacting Laurie Jean Talun at 
434-422-4080 or Anthony Warn at 434-906-2582.

NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD AND PUBLIC HEARING
CITY OF CHARLOTTESVILLE AND THOMAS JEFFERSON PLANNING 

DISTRICT COMMISSION CDBG and HOME INVESTMENT 
PARTNERSHIP ANNUAL CAPER REPORT

15-DAY COMMENT PERIOD: August 15 - 30, 2023
PUBLIC HEARING TJPDC SEPTEMBER 7, 2023 7pm

Water Street Center, 407 E. Water St., Charlottesville, VA 22902
PUBLIC HEARING CHARLOTTESVILLE AUGUST 21, 2023 

and SEPTEMBER 5, 2023 CITY COUNCIL MEETINGS

______________________
_______________________________________


